
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Enhanced Oil Recovery Institute - Casper Seeking Wyoming Oil & Gas Operators 

for New Sponsored Study 

 

CASPER, Wyoming, June 18, 2020 

 

The Enhanced Oil Recovery Institute (EORI), University of Wyoming, in Casper, 

Wyoming is sponsoring a Microbial Treatment Field Test Study to address Paraffin 

Problems.   

Well selection is currently underway and will remain open until 15 qualifying 

wells are selected, or through October, 2021.   

Operators are encouraged to submit wells for study consideration as soon as 

possible, as there is no out-of-pocket cost to the operator/s.  Specific criteria and 

performance of outlined protocol, as well as a contract, are required.  Detailed 

information may be found at:    www.eoriwyoming.org 

Interested parties may contact the EORI Project Manager directly with any 

questions or to submit a well for consideration.  Wells must have documented 

paraffinic oil and clogging issues. 

Study completion is anticipated at the end of 2021, and results will be analyzed and 

published by the Enhanced Oil Recovery Institute. 

For more information or to submit a well for consideration, please contact: 

Eric Robertson, Sr. Petroleum Engineer, Project Manager 

Phone: 307-315-6444 

Email:  eric.robertson@uwyo.edu 

 

 
Enhanced Oil Recovery Institute, 2435 King Blvd, Ste 140, Casper, Wyoming  82604 
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